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Upcoming Events

Water Law & Policy Seminar
March 17, 2013
St. George, UT

For more information 
contact Donna Keeler at: 

801-292-4662 

Greetings!
Welcome to the Special Issue Winter 2013 of Water & The Law.  We hope 
you will find this newsletter to be helpful and informative.  As always, we 
welcome your feedback.  If you have questions or comments, please reply 
to this e-mail or call us at 801-413-1600.

Smith Hartvigsen, PLLC

 Water Law and Regulation Seminar

The attorneys at Smith Hartvigsen, PLLC are participating in a seminar on 
Utah water law and regulation. This seminar will be held on Friday, March 
22, 2013, at the Sheraton City Centre located at 150 West 500 South, Salt 
Lake City, Utah. There are eight reasons to attend this seminar:   

• You'll receive an introduction to Utah water law.
• You'll examine the elements of a water right.
• You'll learn to quantify water rights under the supplemental group

system.
• You'll learn about preserving title to water rights.
• You'll discuss ethical issues in water litigation.
• You'll learn about regulations applicable to hydraulic fracking.
• You'll review state and federal water quality regulations.
• You'll discuss water quality and reuse law and regulation.

This seminar is open to the public and offers 7.0 continuing education 
credits for attorneys, engineers, and landmen. 

For more information and to sign-up for this course please go to: 
https://www.halfmoonseminars.com/continuing_education_seminar.php?
seminar_location_id=2503.

Upcoming Division of Water Rights Meeting 
Regarding the Parowan Valley

The Division of Water Rights has commissioned the United States Geologic 
Survey (USGS) to perform a hydrogeologic study of the Parowan Valley. The 
purpose of the meeting is to present the work that the USGS will be doing 
and to discuss the water right policies in the area. Personnel from the 
Division of Water Rights and the USGS will be available to take all questions 
and comments provided by the general public and interested parties. The 
meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 2nd, at the Parowan 
City Council Chambers - Parowan City Library, located at 16 South Main 
Street, Parowan, Utah. 

For more information please go to: 
http://www.waterrights.utah.gov/meetinfo/m20130402/announcement.pdf



Utah Water User's 
Association 

Annual Conference
March 18-20, 2013

St. George, UT
For more information click 

 here

ABA Environmental 
Law Conference

March 21-23, 2012
Salt Lake City, UT

For more information click 
 here

To view more information 
about water law in Utah, visit 

our water blog at 

utahwaterrights.blogspot.com

We welcome feedback and questions.   Please contact us at info@smithlawonline.com
Or Visit us at www.smithhartvigsen.com
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